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 FRIENDS FOR FUN, SAFETY & KNOWLEDGE 

Colorado  Springs 
JAN 2018 

Meet your Colorado District & 
Region ‘F’un Staff at: 
Colorado District Staff 

Region ‘F’un Staff 

 

Visit Colorado Chapter I at    
www.SpringsWings.org 

 
CHAPTER  I     

MONTHLY GATHERING  
 

WHEN 

1st SATURDAY 
8:30 coffee,   9:00 meeting 

 

LOCATION 

Holy Cross Lutheran Church 
4125 Constitution Ave. 

 2018 Chapter I Staff 

 

Chapter Directors—Steve & Jacque Callicott 
 Directors@SpringsWings.org 

Asst. Directors—Don  & Jackie Lacasse   
 AsstDirectors@SpringsWings.org 

Ride Coordinator-Don Benuska 
 RiderEd@SpringsWings.org 

Treasurer—Don Cruzan   
 Treasurer@SpringsWings.org 

Historian/Scrapbook— Opening 
 Historian@SpringsWings.org 

Newsletter Editor—  Opening 
 Editor@SpringsWings.org 

Phone Tree Coordinator—Nancy Lockhart 
 PhoneTree@SpringsWings.org 

Sunshine Committee—  Marilyn Irish, Jacque Callicott 
 Sunshine@SpringsWings.org 

Webmaster — Glenn Goode  
 Webmaster@springswings.org  

Membership Enhancement Coordinator— 

 Claude & Nancy Lockhart 
 Membership@SpringsWings.org 

Community Service Coordinator— 

       Marsha Curry,         CommServ1@SpringsWings.org 

       Jacque Callicott       CommServ2@SpringsWings.org 

Chapter Photographer—Everyone 

Store — Jeannie Bondurant 
 Store@SpringsWings.org 
 

COUPLE OF THE YEAR (COY) -  Don & Jackie Lacasse 

INDIVIDUAL OF THE YEAR (IOY) -  Dorothy Tolliver 

http://www.coloradogwrra.com/District/Staff.htm
http://gwrra-regionf.org/node/17
http://www.springswings.org/
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-From the Director’s Desk - 

 
It’s a new year already…2018!! We’re already off to a great start this year. The Noah’s hosted our 
annual New Year’s Day Breakfast ride, and from all accounts it was a great time for those that 
attended. Jacque and I missed the Breakfast ride, but celebrated the new year with some kind of 
stomach bug :-). We have our 2018 Chapter-I calendar printed and distributed already for this year, 
and you’ll see that we have many scheduled events already planned throughout this year. We’ve 
blocked out dates for camping, rallies and other events for Chapter-I and all of the Colorado district. 
Be sure to go to SpringsWings.org to get the latest event information online. Many of the events in the 
calendar have hyperlinks to the associated flyers for your quick reference (look for text that is 
underlined) 
 
We also have a number of placeholder events looking for someone to help sponsor the events. These 
include the Dinner Rides, and you’ll note that we have one tentatively scheduled after each chapter 
meeting to celebrate those folks with Birthdays that month. We also have tentative dinner rides 
scheduled for the middle of the month. Please let us know if you could help us get these events 
sponsored. It is these kinds of events that really add a lot of FUN to our chapter. 
 
Speaking of events, we have several events approaching quickly and several have already happened. 
I’m running late with this month’s Newsletter. Olga continues to do a great job pulling our Newsletter 
together, but this month has slipped by for me due to other activities (I.e. work). Last Saturday was 
our first Game Night of the year sponsored by Rod and Dawn Klock. I’m sure that everyone had a great 
time. This coming Wednesday (1/24) is our first dinner ride to Las Palmitas Mexican Restaurant 
sponsored by Glenn & Alexis. For more details, you can get the flyer for this event by clicking on the 
hyperlink in our 2018 online calendar. 
 
We have the District Officers meeting in Denver on Saturday, January 27th. The Valentine’s Eve Party 
scheduled for February 13th. Another opportunity for MFA/CPR training on February 17th at WY-B. 
And of course, we have our dinner ride placeholders looking for a sponsor or two. Please check the 
online calendar for the most up to date information for all our events. 

 
We are truly looking forward to all the great things to do that makes Chapter-I 
a great group to ride, eat and repeat with. This is going to be a great year! 
 
Here’s to going for a ride together! 
Steve & Jacque 
 

Springs Wings JAN 2018 
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  Springs Wings  JAN 2018 

THOUGHTS FROM THE BACK SEAT 
 

WOW!  Can you believe it is already 2018?  Remember when we were leaving 
the 20th century and fast approaching the year 2000? At the time I wondered 
how things might change, would things be drastically different?  As we all have 
come to find out, yes many things have changed. 
 
We have Artificial Intelligent devices (AI’s) in our homes, on our phones and 
our computers that can talk to us, turn lights on and off, answer questions, give 
directions and even sing to us if we so choose.  There are doorbells and security 
systems that can video anyone approaching your property at any time of the day 
or night, alert you and even allow you to respond to whomever is at your door, 
no matter where you are.  We now have so many computers, technology and 
cameras in our cars that we no longer EVER drive completely alone.  Who 
would have imagined that in just a few short years, electric cars and soon to be, 
(drive itself cars,) would be our current reality! 
 
As we begin our third year as your chapter directors, we feel so very grateful 
for all your continued support and encouragement.   We will continue to rely on 
your combined wisdom, insight, strengths and creativity.  In truth,THAT is 
exactly what makes our chapter great! 
 
As we walk through this next year with you embracing many of the changes 
that have occurred in GWRRA as a whole, including it’s new guidelines and 
directives for each of us under it’s banner, Steve and I are grateful to each and 
every one of you that will be alongside us.  You are the RI (that’s Real 
Intelligence) that is our constant companion.  As I have said before, WE could 
NEVER even BEGIN to accomplish anything worthwhile or good without ALL 
of you! 

 
Steve and I are looking forward to another WONDERFUL year 
with you!  Who knows, maybe in the not so distant future, 
directors like Steve and I will be replaced.  Instead, there will be 
a leadership module, who has it all; much hardware, much 
software, much circuitry and ALL the answers!  Naaaaah!!! 
 
Jacque Callicott 
Chapter I Director 
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Springs Wings 

Don & Jackie Lacasse  
Assistant Chapter I Directors 

Chapter I  
2018 

 
Individual 

of the Year 
 

Dorothy Tolliver 

Chapter I  
2018 

 
Couple 

of the Year 
 

Don & Jackie  
Lacasse 

JAN 2018 

 

JAN 2018 

     

   12-Marsha Curry 

   13-Jackie Lacasse 

        Bill Shenberger 

   17-Bob Nyquist 

   19-Don Moller 

        Bonnie Kerbs 

        Maurice Snyder 

JAN 2018 

 

       22-Ron & Marsha Curry 

FEBRUARY GOODIES 
 

-IT’S GONNA BE- 
A BREAKFAST CHALLENGE 

 
YUMMM !!!!  
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Springs Wings 

Jan 13- CPR/FIRST AID—Falcon station 
 
Jan 20– Game Night 
 
Jan 24– Dinner Ride 
 
Jan 27– District Meeting 
 
Feb 3– Monthly Chapter Gathering 
             The Great Breakfast Challenge!! 
 
Feb 13--Valentine’s Eve Party 
 
 

Refer also to the Colorado District Calendar  
for other dates/events 

 
 

 
 

 
 

- Great to see Chris & Casey Ward - 

! Welcome Old & New Friends ! 

http://www.coloradogwrra.com/Calendar/DistrictCalendar.html
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Springs Wings 

 

 
 

 
 

- ANNOUNCING - 
 
 

Don Beunska  
 

Chapter I Ride Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 

 RIDE COORDINATOR  

!! WANTED !!  
   

NEW CHAPTER I  NEWSLETTER  EDITOR  
 
 
 

►  HOW ABOUT A FRESH PERSPECTIVE  
►  FOR YOUR CHAPTER I NEWSLETTER- 
 
 
   
 
 Please let Steve &/or Jacque know of your interest to  
   Join the Chapter I Staff Team 

Steven Callicott


Steven Callicott
Don Benuska
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2018 NEW YEAR BREAKFAST RIDE/DRIVE 
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Springs Wings 

 

 
 

2018 NEW YEAR BREAKFAST RIDE/DRIVE 
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Springs Wings 

 

 
 

January 19th Ride 
 

Riders: Don C, Jim W, Maurice S, Mark S, Don B 
 

Perfect Ride!! 
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Springs Wings 

 

 
 

  Members Since: 
 

    JANUARY 
     
  Darrell Cruzan—1990 
  Gary Durfey–1995 
  Barbara Bondurant-1996 
  Leon Carpenter-1999 
  Claude/Nancy Lockhart-2007 
  Cathy Luce-2010 
  Joe Carlson-2011 
  Barney/Miyo Hunter-2017   

  

MEMBERSHIP ENHANCEMENT 

 



   

 Page 11  

Springs Wings 

    !! IT’S A NEW YEAR !! 
 

COMMUNITY SERVICE  

-2018 GOAL- 

FOOD PANTRY 
 Pounds!!   

 

Thank you! 
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Springs Wings Events 



   

 Page 13  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Springs Wings Events 



   

 Page 14  

 
 

 
 
 

Springs Wings Events 



   

 Page 15  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Springs Wings Events 



   

 Page 16  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Springs Wings Events 



   

 Page 17  

 
 

 
 
 

Springs Wings Events 



   

 Page 18  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Springs Wings Events 



   

 Page 19  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Springs Wings Calendar 
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http://www.jennydanielshomes.com/
http://www.barrysden.com/
http://www.apexsportsinc.com/
http://kisantech.com/

